
Towne Lake Management District Tuckerton Bridge Repainting Project 
 
As part of its mission to provide non-standard scenic improvements to roadways 
and structures in the area, the Towne Lake Management District is repainting the 
bridge on Tuckerton Road.  
 
The Tuckerton Bridge repainting project is scheduled to be completed by the end 
of August 2023.  Please exercise caution in the area, as there may be lane closures 
and traffic delays as the project progresses.   
 
If you have any questions about the project, please visit the Towne Lake 
Management District website, https://www.townelakemd.com/, or contact 
EHRA Engineering at 713-784-4500. 


